
DEPARTMENT OF FISH AND WILDLIFE 
LEFT-OVER PERMIT SALES PROCEDURES 

JULY 22, 2023 
 
1. Left-Over Permits will be made available to those individuals that applied but were 

unsuccessful in the 2023-2024 Big Game Hunt Draw beginning at 8:00 A.M. on July 
22, 2023.  A numbered ticket will be distributed to each applicant or their 
representative that wishes to apply for a left-over permit. 

 
2. At 10:00 AM, numbered tickets will begin to be drawn. 
 
3. After 10:00 AM, no more tickets will be distributed. 
 
4. Each person is limited to submitting up to two (2) applications per numbered ticket 

drawn. 
 
5. Only the person holding the numbered ticket is authorized to purchase left-over 

permits.  Numbered tickets cannot be transferred. 
 
6. Once a numbered ticket is drawn, the individual who holds the numbered ticket must 

immediately purchase his/her permits.  Failure to do this will result in that numbered 
ticket being disqualified and another numbered ticket will be drawn.   
 

7. Only credit/debit cards will be accepted as payment for each permit sold.  No cash, 
money orders or cashier’s checks will be accepted.  Drawn ticket holders will be 
responsible for paying the entire permit cost at the time their ticket is drawn.  Permit 
costs for each hunt code are specified in the 2023/2024 Navajo Nation Hunting 
Proclamation. 
 

8. As each drawn person completes their purchase, another numbered ticket will be 
drawn and this process will continue until all permits are sold or until each person 
with a numbered ticket is given the opportunity to purchase left-over permits. 

 
9. At 1:00 pm, in the event there are still left-over permits available, permit sales will 

open up to the general public. Eligibility rules still apply.  The process will start over 
with Step 1 and continue until all left-over permits are sold. 

 
10. At 1:00 PM, numbered tickets will begin to be drawn. 
 
11. After 3:00 PM, no more tickets will be distributed. 
 
12. Incomplete applications will not be accepted (i.e. penalty and permit fees and any 

required documentation must accompany the application).  Failure to have required 
fees and/or documentation attached will result in the application being rejected. 

 
13. Leftover permits will be mailed out no later than 1 week prior to the beginning of the 

hunt 
 

14. Any remaining left-over permits will be sold on a first-come, first-served basis until 
sold out or until the day before the hunt.  Permits purchased after July 22, 2023 must 
be picked up in person at the Fish and Wildlife office. 

 


